Philippine Amusement and Gaming Corporation

PAGCOR

January 27, 2025

NEIL SHIH
Managing Director
SiGMA Asia

Dear Mr. Shih:
Greetings!

It is with great pleasure that, on behalf of the Philippine Amusement and Gaming
Corporation (PAGCOR), we extend our full endorsementand enthusiastic support for
SiGMA Asia 2025. We are excited to see this premier event take place at the SMX
Convention Centre in Manila from June 14, 2025.

PAGCOR recognizes the vital role that SiIGMA Asia plays in uniting industry leaders
and key stakeholders from the gaming and technology sectors. This event not only
showcases cutting-edge innovations butalso underscores the Philippines' position as
a leading destination for business, collaboration, and excellence in the gaming
industry. We are proud to lend our support to this initiative, which perfectly aligns with
our ongoing commitment to fostering the growth and sustainable development of the
regulated gaming industry in the Philippines.

Beyond ourendorsement, PAGCOR is proud to announce its partnership with SIGMA
Asia for the Land-Based Retreat, a key highlightof the 2025 conference. In line with
your expectations, this exclusive retreat will bring together top-tier land-based gaming
operators from across the globe, providing a unique platform for networking,
knowledge sharing, and exploring new avenues for collaboration and investment. As
a committed partner, PAGCOR is fully dedicated to supporting and actively
participating in the eventto ensure its success.

We are confident that this partnership will:

« Showcase the Philippines'leadership in the regulation of the gaming industry.

» Drive economic and strategic value to the local gaming sector.

« HighlightPAGCOR'sintegralrole as a key enablerof innovation and excellence
in the industry.

This letter serves as a formal confirmation of our partnership. Together, we will work
in close coordination to deliver a landmark event that enhances the global stature of
the land-based and online gaming industries and creates lasting value for all
stakeholders involved.
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We are confident that this collaboration will result in an exceptional event, further
strengtheningthe partnership between PAGCOR and SiGMA Group. We look forward
to a mutually rewarding collaboration, and the lasting impact this summit will have on
both the land-based and online gaming sectors in the Philippines.

Thank you.

Kind regards,

ALEJAND H. TENGCO
PAGCOR £hairman and Chief Executive Officer



